
March 3, 2025
Re: SB 2254 to the Senate Transportation Committee

Dear Senator Clemens and the Senate Transportation Committee,
I support a YES vote for SB 2254.
The city transportation system in Fargo needs additional routes and extended hours due to 
the growth of the city, growth in our population and the growing need for public 
transportation for our residents. 
Working with young people who relied on the city transportation system for school and 
work, I saw how important it was to have ride opportunities that transport residents from 
the farthest areas of our community.  Additional transportation funding for our elderly, who 
no longer drive, needs to extend to weekends and some holidays. 
Please consider a vote IN FAVOR of the Grants for City Transportation SB 2254. This will 
benefit all our residents throughout North Dakota.
Please Vote YES, to SB 2254, for all of North Dakota!  Thank you!
Karen Eriksmoen, Fargo


